
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: Amber L Groves
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD; Hensley, Chad, EMNRD
Subject: (Extension Approval) NAPP2102629238 Plains Hudson Federal 4 "
Date: Monday, April 26, 2021 7:57:00 AM

RE: Incident #NAPP2102629238
 
Amber,
 

Your request for an extension to May 22nd, 2021 is approved.  Plains is requesting a 30 day
extension for nAPP2102629238 Plains Hudson Federal 4”.  All remediation activities were completed

on March 3rd including soil disposal and backfill.  The closure report is currently being written and
will be submitted within the next 30 days.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Amber L Groves <ALGroves@paalp.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 10:39 AM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD <Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us>
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
<Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] nAPP2102629238 Plains Hudson Federal 4 " Extension Request
 
Good Morning,
 
Plains would like to respectfully request a 30 day extension for nAPP2102629238 Plains Hudson

Federal 4”.  All remediation activities were completed on March 3rd including soil disposal and
backfill.  The closure report is currently being written and will be submitted within the next 30 days. 
Please feel free to give me a call should you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 

Amber L. Groves
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Remediation Coordinator
Plains All American
3112 W. US Hwy 82
Lovington, NM  88260
575-200-5517
 

Attention:
The information contained in this message and/or attachments is intended
only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you received this in error,
please contact the Plains Service Desk at 713-646-4444 and delete the
material from any system and destroy any copies.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned for
Viruses and Content and cleared.


